
Dealer Fraud

Current Trends

Vehicle Reprogramming Thefts

Auto Finance Fraud

Basic Auto Theft Investigations

The North Central Regional Chapter of IAATI will
be hosting its Annual Training Seminar in Kansas
City, Missouri April 28th – May 1st, 2025. Monday,
April 28th is scheduled for a travel and
registration day.  

The seminar will begin on Tuesday morning, April
29th at 9:00 am. Over 2 ½ days you will have the
opportunity to attend quality training from a
choice of individual breakout sessions presented
by top instructors. 

The registration fee is only $350 for members
and $400 for non-members which includes
morning and afternoon refreshments, the
Monday night President’s Reception, and the
banquet dinner on Wednesday evening. The
seminar will also have many vendors displaying
the latest in technology to assist in the fight
against auto theft. 

For more information on Registration, please
email Cheryl Zofkie.

Training

Registration

Don’t miss out!

ANNUAL
NCRC/IAATI
TRAINING SEMINAR 

Embassy Suites by Hilton Kansas City Plaza
220 West 43rd St. Kansas City, MO

czofkie@nicb.org

Kansas City, MO

Topics Include:

NICB/ISO ClaimSearch

Heavy Equipment Identification

ATV, Motorcycle and Sport Bike
Identification
Bait-cars, Air Tags, Trackers, and
Proactive Enforcement

Visit us on LinkedIn. 

Book your room here!
www.Hilton.com/reservation

www.LinkedIn.com/NCRC

mailto:czofkie@nicb.org%20
https://www.hilton.com/en/book/reservation/rooms/?ctyhocn=MKCWEES&arrivalDate=2025-04-27&departureDate=2025-05-01&groupCode=CESIAT&room1NumAdults=1&cid=OM%2CWW%2CHILTONLINK%2CEN%2CDirectLink
https://www.linkedin.com/company/north-central-regional-chapter-ncrc-iaati/?viewAsMember=true

